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Dear Friends:   
 
I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone taking 
part in National Engineering Month in Canada. 
 
This month highlights the importance of the engineering 
profession in Canada, and introduces students to potential careers in the field. I am 
certain that participants will enjoy the many events being held across the country, 
and will gain a better understanding of the wide array of educational and professional 
opportunities in the industry.  
 
I would like to commend the members of Engineers Canada for organizing this 
event and for giving young Canadians an opportunity to learn more about the 
engineering profession.  
 
Please accept my best wishes for a successful month of events. 
 
Yours sincerely,    
 

 
 
The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. 
Prime Minister of Canada 

  


